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 ATTENTION MEDICAID PROVIDERS 

Please note December 26, 2017 and January 2, 2018 are declared state holidays.  Thus, the 
following changes will be made to the Medicaid Checkwrite Schedules: 

Change FROM:  Tuesday, December 26, 2017   TO: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 

Change FROM:  Tuesday, January 2, 2018   TO:  Wednesday, January 3, 2018 

 


